
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
 
 
January 29, 2024 
 
Inland Northwest Behavioral Health 
104 W 5th Ave. 
Spokane, WA  99204-4820 
 
Re:      Complaint Investigation 

Case Number: 2023-10948 
License Number: BHA.FS.60894630 

 
Dear Mr. Wickel: 
 
The State of Washington Department of Health recently completed an investigation of Inland 
Northwest Behavioral Health on November 28, 2023. 
 
No current deficiencies were identified, and a Statement of Deficiency report will not be issued. 
 
Please retain a copy of this letter of no deficiency for your files.   
 
Thank you for your time and assistance during this investigation. 
 
 
Investigator: 33894 
Department of Health 
HSQA/Office of Health Systems Oversight  
PO Box 47874 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7874 
 
  


